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Soil and demolition waste removal 
tomorrow (Saturday) 

 
 

(Kahnawake – 13, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2020) The 
Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection Office (KEPO) wishes to 
inform the community that approximately fifty (50) loads of 
demolition waste mixed with soil will be removed from the 
Territory tomorrow Saturday, November 14, 2020 from a 
location on Highway 138.  
 
A KEPO Inspector will be at the site monitoring the work. Hours 
of operation will be between 7am and 5pm. 
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